





Monthly News Letter

March 2020

In February Katy I went out for a play. Due to lock repairs at Hythe Libra II was unable to get out. I joined KI and it was just like old times. We had some fun as usual.

March 14th two boats Katy I and Libra II took off to Yarmouth via Beaulieu River for a lunch stop. We had some good wind and good sailing. Not many other boats on the water which is always a bonus for winter sailing.

In these unprecedented and frustrating times we are enduring at the moment, all has come to a stop. We are not even allowed to visit our boats. I am sure we all are looking forward very much to getting out on the water. It is now looking like May/June before we are able to sail. The sailing calendar will have to be updated so please watch the website, which is now up and running.

Hope you all stay safe and well. Looking forward to airing our boats and ourselves.